
At this time of transition, between 

Ordinary Time and Lent. We are very 

happy to announce that as of Friday, 

February 9, 2024, 

 

The Visitation Parish Website is 

finally up and running!!! 

 

There is more information to be added; 

however, it is approximately 75% 

completed and will be at 100% by the 

end of the next two weeks. 

 

Please visit our webpage at: 

https://visitationbvmchurch.com/ 

 

 


